
 
 
 
February 13, 2024 
 
From the Office of M. Caitlin S. Anderson 
Liquor Control Division Director 
 
RE: Extension of Credit Terms for February 13, 2024  
 
The Department received a written request from Brescome Barton seeking approval to extend 
customer credit for accounts with credit terms closing on Monday, February 12, 2024 until 
February 14th  due to the winter storm scheduled to hit Connecticut throughout the day on 
February 13th.  Pursuant to this request, customers could still receive orders on Wednesday, 
February 14th even if the customer had an invoice coming thirty-days due on Tuesday, February 
13th.   
 
The Department has reviewed this request and is cognizant of: (1) The widespread forecasted 
impact of the February 13th winter storm and its likely impact on normal retail and wholesale 
operations; and (2) the popular Valentine’s Day holiday on February 14th.   The Department 
approves Brescome Barton’s request to extend customer credit one extra day from February 13th 
to February 14th and provide deliveries on February 14th to such customers.  The Department 
extends this approval to all wholesalers.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this extension or any liquor-related matter, please email us at 
dcp.liquorcontrol@ct.gov.  
 
 

The Department of Consumer Protection, through the State Liquor Control Commission, 
oversees all sales of liquor in the State of Connecticut.  450 Columbus Boulevard, Suite 901, 

Hartford, CT, 06103. Visit the  Liquor Control Division website www.ct.gov/dcp.. 
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